
 

 

 

 

21st November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Outcome of Parent Governor Election 

 

I am writing to inform you that following my recent communication informing you of a vacancy for a parent 

governor, we received one fully completed nomination from Mr Hughes – parent of a student in Yr 9.  At the 

Full Governing Body meeting earlier this week, Mr Hughes was subsequently elected to this position. 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating Mr Hughes, who joins Mrs Tillotson (parent of a Yr 11 student) 

as our second parent Governor, and formal representatives of the wider parent/carer population at PCHSC. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mrs Chris Lingard - Headteacher 
Returning Officer for Governor Election 

 


